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Monday 1st March 2021

Weekly Newsletter:

EYFS JHN:
Star: Chloe & Ali Hussein.
HT Award: Mila & Ella.

EYFS Vieira:
Star: Nicolas & Alyssia.

HT Awards: Ailish, Rosie, Miles & Michaela.

Year 1 Jacinta:

Stars: Tess, Grace, Amelia & Anna.

HT Award: Sofia L, Sofia SJ, Harry, Ella,
Samuel, Bertie, Alfie & Zach.

Year 2 John Paul Il:
Star: Cherilyn, Caitlyn & Jiaa.
HT Award: Lorcan, Darcie & Clara.

Year 3 Faustyna:

Star: Ella & Danielle.

HT Award: All children at school for their
Northern Lights art work!

Year 4 Teresa:
Star: Adam, Abigail & Kealan.
HT Award: Annabel.

Year 5 Drexel:
Star: Alana.
HT Award: Angel & Raphael.

Year 6 Bakhita:
Star: Stanley & Temisola.
HT Award: Yasmin & Siena.

Year 6 Orione:
Star: Yanni & Mary-Ann.
HT Award: Daniel.

| am absolutely delighted that all the children will be
returning next week, on Monday 8th March. However,

we do have some preparations to make before we are
ready to welcome 280 children back into the building in

the most Covid-secure way possible. Therefore, next
Friday, 5th March will be a no-screen, Learn Differently
Day. All staff will be on-site, reorganising the classrooms
and common parts and carvying out additional cleaning.

For those at home, the LDD is a chance to rejoice at
getting to the end of Home Learning: an opportunity to
do something fun and different before we return to the

routine of school life! For those at school, it will be an
opportunity to mark the end of their time as a little

Bubble and celebrate the new friendships they have

formed. If your child has been in school as a key
worker/vulnerable child, please feel free to send them in
next Friday, even if they don't usually attend on Fridays.
We will have a little party together in school.

Please don't 'sweat the small stuff' when it comes to
getting the children back into school. For all that | would
like them in school uniform, | understand that some will
have shot up and you may not have clothes that fit - that
is fine! Your child (or you!) may experience some 'wobbles'
on the Sunday night or Monday morning - it's okay, we
will be on the roundabout and playground ready to help
them in. We aren't worried about whether they have a
glue-stick or if you forget their lunchbox. Please just be

kind to yourself and them!

I'm so proud of the way that the children have coped with
this new way of learning. | have been astonished by their
vesilience, determination and independence. This
experience has proven the importance of promoting
learning behaviours and 'character' over pure knowledge.
This is something we will all take back to school with us.

Wishing you a wonderful final week of school lockdown. |
cannot tell you how excited | am to be able to wave to
you all on the roundabout next week!

God bless,
Ms Kane




